1118 Garson Ave
Rochester, NY 14609

July 20, 2022
Dear Stefanie DeBellis and all others at Providence Housing

It has been our pleasure to work with your agency over the past several years housing your
clients in safe, stable housing, and we are happy to continue to do so. We have worked with
many different people in your agency, we currently have plenty of currently housed clients of
yours in our units, and we have units available to continue to place new clients as you have
them in need of permanent housing. As always, please do not hesitate to reach out to
OneSeven Realty Inc for any of your housing needs, we are happy to assist!




